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Docket No.: 50-445/446

MEMORANDUM FOR: Vincent S. Noonan, Director

Comanche Peak Proiect
*

FROM: Chet Poslusny, Program Coordinator ' .

Comanche Peak Technical Review Team

SUBJECT: FEEDBACK REPORT TO ALLEGER A-23

On October 31, 1984, Alleger A-23 was interviewed by telephone by D. Jeng, R. .

Philleo, and R.C. Tang. .

Mr. Philleo explained the TRT's dispcsition of issues AC-22 and AC-23. For
the TRT's investigation, 23 packages of concrete placement records were
randomly selected and examined for any irregularities or nonconformance
reports (NCR). Fifteen NCRs were identified and adeouately disposed of
according to established procedures. The TRT's took a field inspection trip
that showed no degradation of concrete. During the field inspection trip, the

'TRT interviewed two QC inspectors who confirmed that necessary procedures
were followed in placing concrete during the period they were directly
involved.

'

The alleger felt the TRT correctly interpreted his concerns and had correctly
resolved them.
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[MEMORANDUM FOR: Vincent S. Noonan irector
Comanche Peak oject [/

FROM: Chet Pos ny, Program Coordinator
Comanche Peak Technical Review Team

SUBJECT: FEEDBACK REPORT TO ALLEGER A-23

On October 31, 1984, Alleger A-23 was interviewed by telephone by D. Jeng, R.
Philleo, and R.C. Tang.

Mr. Philleo explained the TRT's disposition of issues AC-22 and AC-23. For
the TRT's investigation, 23 packages of concrete placement records were
randomly selected and examined for any irregularities or nonconformance
reports (NCR). Fifteen NCRs were identified and adeouately disposed of
according to established procedures. The TRT's took a field inspection trip
that showed no degradation of concrete. During the field inspection trip, the
TRT interviewed two QC inspectors who confirmed that necessary procedures
were followed in placing concrete during the period they were directly
involved.

The alleger felt the TRT correctly interpreted his concerns and had correctly
resolved them.
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